


Paul Fisher


PF/CB   PF/0784
01603 223464


28 June 2002
01603 222505



paul.fisher.edu@norfolk.gov.uk

To:
Headteachers


All Schools

Dear Headteacher

LAPTOPS FOR TEACHERS

Following the DfES announcement on the Laptops for Teachers scheme, I am now in a position to advise you of our initial plans to implement the project.

· Funding for the initiative has been allocated over two financial years based on the number of teachers employed by the LEA.  Laptops will be allocated to schools pro rata to the number of teachers employed at each school.  Each school will receive at least one laptop as required by the DfES.  Full details of the allocation method are still being developed.

· The number of teachers employed at each school will be based on the data included in the DfES annual 618G survey for January 2002.

· Headteachers will be responsible for allocating laptops in their school subject to the DfES criteria.

· DfES requires that every headteacher who does not currently have a laptop from previous schemes is allocated one.

· Laptops must then be given to teachers who have not received a computer under a previous computers for teachers scheme or any other government funded programme in the last three years.

· Purchasing arrangements will be made from the Becta catalogue and in particular using suppliers and products that have already been evaluated against LEA Standard Product Set requirements.  On this basis RM provides the best value for money.

Continued/…..

More information on how the scheme will operate, together with a return for you to complete for nominated staff will be in school before 19 July, 2002.

Completion of the purchasing arrangements will proceed during the summer holidays.  Laptops will then be made available to nominated staff in schools during the first half of the Autumn term.

Full details of the initiative are available on the Laptops for Teachers website at http://www.lft.ngfl.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Director of Education







